TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS
Notice of Possible Quorum

FRIDAY, MARCH 21, 2025
LUNCH MEETING APPROXIMATE TIME 12:00 NOON -?

THIS IS A NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE PLEASANT SPRINGS TOWN
BOARD AND OTHER ELECTED OFFICIALS FOR A MEETING TO BE HELD OVER

LUNCH AT THE SUNRISE CAFE IN THE CITY OF STOUGHTON WI. NO ACTION
WILL BE TAKEN.

This meeting will be held at the Sunrise Café, 1052 W. Main Street,
Stoughton WI, 53589

No action will be taken by the Town Board at the above stated meeting. Please note
that upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled
individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information, or to
request this service, contact the Town Hall, 2354 County Road N, Stoughton, Wl 53589.
Tel: (608) 873-3063, Fax: (608) 877-9444, Email: clerktreasurer@pleasantsprings.org
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